
 
 
 

Union Marine Management Services, 
UMMS, is pleased to announce the the 
takeover of MV Maersk Kwangyang on the 
10th of April 2020.  

The vessel built at Tsuneishi Group 
Zhoushan Shipbuilding Inc. shipyard at 
Zhoushan, China, is a 2.806 TEU vessel 
owned by Kambara Kisen Company under 
the Liberia Ship Registry and chartered to 
Maersk Line.  

All of us at UMMS are proud to be 
associated with this project. UMMS deeply 
appreciate the staff onboard who braved 
the hardship and the quarantine in China 
to be there for the takeover and also the 
staff ashore who made this takeover 
possible in these extraordinary times.  

We wish her safe and healthy sailings and 
welcome her to our family as our newest 
member.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


